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 Pascoe Vale North Primary School 
KENT ROAD, PASCOE VALE 3044.  TELEPHONE 9354 3343. 

Email pascoe.vale.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
  

Dear Parents, 
 
Pascoe Vale North PS is looking forward to another great year of teaching and learning and would like to 
advise you of our Financial Contributions for 2023.  
 
Please find attached the fee schedule for Foundation to Year 6 and return it to the school no later than 
Friday 2nd December 2022 so the school can order the book packs and prepare accordingly.  
 
Pascoe Vale North PS makes every effort to keep Parent contribution to a minimum and affordable for all 
our school community. 
  
The contribution is a valuable payment towards the cost of materials and information technology which 
enables us to provide an enhanced and enriched educational experience for our children. 
 
Contributions for 2023 year will remain at $200 per child, as approved at the last School Council meeting. 
 
The contribution will cover Essential Student items - Book packs, subscriptions to Seesaw, Essential 
Assessments, Wushka, Compass and additional digital technologies.  We also ask for a Voluntary 
Donation to the school for the upkeep and maintenance of the school grounds, which is tax deductible. 
 

Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to 

assure you that all contributions are voluntary. 

 
To assist families, you can make your contribution payments either as a lump sum of $200 or in 2 
instalments as outlined below:  
 
 
 

Payment Methods 

1st Payment $100.00 Friday 4th November 

2nd Payment $100.00 Friday 3rd December 

 

 

Financial Support for Families 

Pascoe Vale North PS understands that some families may experience financial difficulty with the payment 
and makes every attempt to support families where possible.  
 
If you are experiencing any difficulties, please contact Jane in the office to make other arrangements. 
 
For a confidential discussion regarding your personal situation contact: Deborah Crane on 9354 3343 or 
email: pascoe.vale.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

Refunds 

If you require a refund due to your child being ill and not able to attend a Camp or Excursion, a refund will 
be given providing you produce a doctor’s certificate. 

 

 

Deborah Crane     Peter Van Buurren 
Principal      School Council President 
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Curriculum Contributions 

Below is a list of items and activities which are necessary for your child to learn the standard curriculum at 
Pascoe Vale North Primary School. 
 

Curriculum Contributions Amount 

Stationery Pack $50.00 

Book Box Sets and readers and additional 
teaching learning resources 

$20.00 

Library Books $10.00 

PE/Sports Program – equipment and resources $10.00 

Specialist Program materials:  
Art, Science Music and Lote 

$30.00 

(Seesaw, Wushka, Essential Assessments, 
Manga High) 
ICT Curriculum Program 

$30.00 

Photocopying and Printing $20.00 

ICT Software, Devices $30.00 

TOTAL $200.00 

 

Curriculum Items 

Pascoe Vale North Primary School offers a range of curriculum items and activities that are additional to  
the delivery of the standard curriculum. These items and activities are designed to broaden the school 
experience for your child. These items are an extra cost to parents if you wish your child to attend. 
Some families may be able to access support through Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) 
Information regarding this is available at the office.  
 

Extra Curriculum 

Camps and Excursions 

Swimming Program 

Private Music Lessons  

School Photos 

A variety of other activities, events, excursions and incursions 

 

 

Other Contributions – non curriculum items and activities 

Pascoe Vale North PS continues to welcome your contributions to support our school.  

Other Contribution     

Donations will be used to maintain the upkeep of our school grounds. Please write the amount you 
would like to donate in the space provided below. 

School ground and maintenance improvements 

Amount Donated:                $10          $20         Other $ 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________ 
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Parent’s Names:   

 Child’s Name and Grade in 2022 2023 Year Level Amount 

Child 1    

Child 2    

Child 3    

Child 4    

Voluntary Contribution 
Donation 

   

 TOTAL PAYMENT   

 
Payment by Eftpos       Amount_______ 

 

Payment by Qkr : Reference No __________________________  Amount______ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAYMENT REQUESTED BY THURSDAY 27th JANUARY, 
2023 

 

 

$200.00 
 

 

Please Note:    Book packs will be delivered by staff directly to the classroom within 7 days of school starting.    

 

  is avaliable for payments but if you do not have the facility to pay by  then cash or eftpos payments can be made at 
the office.  We also accept instalment payments either weekly/fortnightly or monthly if those suits. Full payment is requested 
Thursday 27th January, 2023.   (Please note the office is closed on the last day of school). 

 

For your specific   code check your statement when it is posted to you later in the year.   

 

All payments are requested no later than Thursday 27th January, 2023. 


